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Decimalization And Qualification Exams
On April 9, 2001, equity securities trading on Nasdaq® will be fully 
converted to decimals. On that date, test questions on all qualification
examinations administered by the NASD® will also be changed to 
decimals. The purpose of these changes is to conform with the new
industry norm. This will not result in substantive changes to the content 
of the questions and/or examination programs. Questions regarding this
information may be directed to Karen Bescher, Testing and Continuing
Education Department, NASD Regulation, Inc., at (240) 386-4677.
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